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October 6, 2023 
 

BY E-MAIL 
 
Daniel Goldner, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re:   Northern Utilities, Inc. -- DG 23-085 
  2023 / 2024 Annual Cost of Gas and Associated Charges Filing 
 
Dear Chair Goldner: 
 
Enclosed please find revised versions of Northern Utilities, Inc.’s (“Northern”) proposed 
tariff pages 86 and 88.  These tariff pages provide a seasonal summary of Northern’s 
rates as applicable to each firm rate class.  The revised tariff pages now include the 
Revenue Decoupling Adjustment Factor (“RDAF”) which is proposed to be effective on 
November 1, 2023.  The initial versions of tariff pages 86 and 88, submitted on 
September 15, 2023 in this docket, had inadvertently excluded the RDAF charges which 
were proposed in Docket No. DG 23-086. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me. 
 
 
  Sincerely, 

    
Patrick H. Taylor 

      Chief Regulatory Counsel 
 
 
CC:  Service List 




